
Medical DVR Meeting Minutes 

September 27, 2019 10am 

Medical Careers 

H Building - 142 

 

Attendance: Jackie Morris (OPRF), Pam Harmon (Triton), Leyden Teachers unable to attend 

due to violent  incident at their school, No response OPRF teachers 

 

● Explained Medical DVR to Pam to the best of my ability. I do not teach in the medical 

field, so I am a bit unsure of the ins and outs. 

● Discussed the lack of boys in Nursing/field 

○ What can be done at your school to increase male enrollment? 

○ Article can be read: Why men don’t want jobs done by women, NY Times 

● Tried to figure out what Dual Credit Classes are offered 

○ Nursing Assistant, Medical terminology, Any other??? 

○ Any other schools besides OPRF and Leyden 

● Triton offers a class/session called Train the Trainer 

○ To be able to teach the nursing assistant class, contact Pam with questions 

● Pam encourages schools to come tour Triton 

○ look at the state of the art rooms and technology, simulators 

○ High school tours in October are scheduled 

○ Email her if you would like you class to visit, she usually runs the tours 

● If medical classes would like to visit work sites there is perkins grant money that can pay 

for it. It will need to be budgeted, but costs can be covered (busses, etc) 

 

Looking forward to meeting everyone next time! Look out for an email in January with dates! 
 

 


